# Germano Family Update

## Looking Behind

We are thankful for your prayers for the youth meeting. There was a good group of teenagers, and we had a wonderful time. Lord willing, we will



host another one next month. The Lord greatly blessed our special friend day service the Sunday before Easter. We had the most in attendance thus far, and we were encouraged by the help and outreach from the church members! In April, we began our midweek prayer and Bible study. We are challenging the people to study God's Word and to spend time in prayer at home and as a church family. We are asking for prayer specifically for three individuals in the church. We have had the chance to speak with each of them outside of our services, and they are searching for answers. Please pray for their salvation.

## Looking Ahead

We are continuing forward with our different services and outreaches. We are seeing more growth among our English classes, and we seek to use these to build relationships and share the gospel. As the school year comes to a close in the coming months, we will make preparations for our summer English camp for the children. This was a great opportunity last year, and we are looking to build on it this summer. Also, we will host our Vacation Bible School during the break from school. Please pray for these special children's outreaches that we have planned as well as for the church and its spiritual growth.

God bless, The Germanos



#### Praises:

- New Visitors
- Youth meeting
- Friend day
- Midweek service
- English classes

### Prayer Needs:

- Those who are seeking more about salvation
- Church
- English classes
- Midweek service
- Youth meetings
- Summer outreaches

#### Video Update:

 Take a few minutes to view our Germano Minutes on our website or on YouTube!